
 
 
 
From: WENDY DOW  
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 6:13 PM 
To: Woolsey, Heather 
Subject: Budget Public Meeting 
  
RE: licencing increase for small landlords. 
  
We STRONGLY OPPOSE this increase.  This is not feasible for the small landlord whatsoever.  
We are the ones who have to maintain the properties by ourselves and this is another tax grab by 
the City of London.  You are not trying to control the quality of housing for the disadvantaged, 
you are acutally making it harder for them, because it is usually the lower income people who 
rent from the small landlord.  This increase is counter productive for the less advantaged.  The 
small landlord are not the weathly ones who can afford this extra expense, unlike the large 
congomerates who own the high rise buildings. 
We are mostly, the local people who live and work in London. |Personally, I know of 2 families 
that have moved out of London, because of the way it ( the city)  is run.  This is just another 
excuse to raise funds.  Why don't you get your own accounting dept. in order instead of viewing 
the tax payer as a source of revneue.  We're tired of it ! 
  
  
Ken & Wendy Dow 
 

 


